Seminar Non-registration Notice

Dear Colleague,

I regret to inform you that the Fall 2008 seminar for which you recently completed an on-line registration form is either CANCELLED OR FULL, so you are not registered – please see explanations below. I'm cc'ing the principal and other SLC leaders in your school to they are aware of this situation as well.

Registration for the following Fall 2008 seminars is still OPEN at this point:

Differentiated Instruction

Reading

Writing

Layered Teaching

Personalizing the Classroom and the 3Rs

If you wish to register for one of these seminars, please go (again) to:

http://fs19.formsite.com/dhart/SLCfall2008/index.html
The explanations for seminars being cancelled or full vary by seminar:
1. For the Interdisciplinary Teaching seminar, there were not enough registrants to run the seminar so it has been cancelled. This has been the case several semesters in a row, so when the 5-school oversight team meets next week it will discuss other ways to support teachers in the development of interdisciplinary teaching – please check with your principal after June 17.

2. For the Technology Integration Basics seminar, there were exactly 40 registrations for this seminar from teachers who have not yet completed a seminar, so they went to the front of the line regardless of the date and time of registration, and completely filled two sections of this seminar. If you have already completed a seminar and registered for this one, you were unfortunately “bumped” because the technology integration seminar facilitators could not add a third section of a seminar in the fall. There is likely to be one section of this seminar offered in the spring that is not likely to be completely full of first-timers, so please try again early in the registration process.

3. For the Technology Integration, Information Literacy, and Web 2.0 seminar, there was enough interest to run the seminar, but it was not full, and again, the technology integration seminar facilitators could not facilitate a third section of a seminar in the fall, so this seminar has been cancelled. There is likely to be one section of this seminar offered in the fall, so please try again early in the registration process.

I apologize for this inconvenience, and I hope you have a great summer!

John Newlin

6/13/08


